
280 State Street, P.O. Box 21, Rochester, New York 14601 (716) 325-7500

July 26, 1984

Kermit Geary
1266 Riverview Drive
Walnutport, Pa. 18088

Dear Mr. Geary:

This letter will confirm your reception of WXXI 1370 on July 20,
1984. We operate with a power of 5500 watts into a 4 tower array after
sundown.

We appreciate your interest in our signal and thank you for your
kind words about our programming. Best of luck on your future DX ad-
venturesl

Sincerely,

John Bell
Manager
Broadcast Operations
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